
POP Provider Survey Results 

Resource Summary 
In Summer 2023, the Power of Providers (POP) Initiative administered a survey among providers who were cur-

rently signed up for POP. The purpose of the survey was to understand providers’ experiences as members of 

POP and identify potential  areas for improvement and growth as a program. This report includes highlights 

from the findings focused on the specific resources and projects within POP. General findings from the survey 

has been shared in the POP Provider Survey Results Highlights. 

https://doh.wa.gov/sites/default/files/2023-10/POPProviderSurveyHighlights%20FinalUpdated.pdf


Reasons for Not Accessing Resources 

Usefulness of Resources* 

*Among those who had experience with the strategies and resources  
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